
I cannot support this legislation. This legislation increases the difficulty of being a law abiding citizens in 
obtaining the correct training and going through the full process that Oregon asks of us. Unless we have 
the training facilities and the process established from day one, this whole process will cause 
unreasonable delays.  

The implementation of HB3075 is causing unreasonable requirements and is an infringement of my 2nd 
amendment right.  

I oppose HB3075 


